
As we all prepare for back-to-school, 

we want to help support you and your 

children in whatever form their 

educational experience takes this year.  

In 2019, on average, families spent 

close to $700 per student for school 

supplies.  In addition, many schools also 

asked parents to contribute up to $100 per family for general use 

classroom materials. When combined with other childcare costs, 

many military families face difficult choices about whether to 

ensure their children are well supplied for school or whether to 

purchase other essential items for their family, including clothing 

and food.  This year, the Hunt Heroes Foundation, in partnership 

with Operation Homefront, will distribute 1,850 backpacks filled 

with much-needed school supplies to military families at each of 

our communities.  We are proud to be partnering with this well-

respected national non-profit who last year provided backpacks 

to over 43,000 military children across the U.S.  Watch for more 

information in the coming days about this effort and how you can 

apply to receive school supplies for your child.  As we move 

ahead together and navigate these uncertain times, we remain 

committed to serving you and your families. 
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